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February 19, 2025 
 
Dear Pastor and Church: 
 
Thank you so much for your prayers and faithful support.   We have had an extended rainy 
season and cool weather, but it is finally turning into the dry season and starting to get hot.  It 
is time for allergies from the dust and smoke.  It was great to have my son Halbert and his 
girlfriend with us for a few days in January.   February the7th, I fell and broke a rib, so my 
physical activity has been limited since.   
 
We had good Christmas services and times of fellowship in the mission work in Barrio Abajo.  
We will start our summertime visitation drive now.  We had a special testimony service for 
New Year’s.   Unfortunately, the young man who was leading the music and teaching and 
preaching some, felt the Lord leading him to Costa Rica.   
 
During Easter week, what we call Holy Week, we will have our annual Youth Camp, April 15-
19, Tuesday through Saturday.  Please pray for us as we make the plans.  The theme is Be 
a Good Soldier for Jesus Christ.  There will be devotions and Bible classes on 2 Timothy in 
the mornings, games in the afternoons, and services in the evenings followed by a game time.  
As my friend, NBBS President Dr. Jonathan Stewart once said, we want to isolate, inundate, 
and insulate them with God’s Word.  The camp is very expensive for our poor people here, 
so we ask for your help to provide 50% of the costs for each teen and counselor.  That would 
be $80.00.  We are praying for 60 people from four churches this year.  If you can help with 
this, please make a check out to IBFI designated for Honduras Youth Camp.  Please let me 
know how much you can send.   We need to receive the funds by April 7th.  
 
Next month on March 9th, the political parties in Honduras have scheduled their primaries 
elections for President, Congress, and Municipal authorities.  The general elections will be in 
November.   There are always accusations of fraud and there are fears of actions to have 
coups by the left.  Most of the people here are antisocialist and anticommunist, but not the 
present government.   So please pray for the political situation in Honduras.  It will affect our 
ministries here. 
 
Yours with Hope for Honduras,  

  
 

 
Leslie Priday 
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THAT THEY 
MIGHT SET 
THEIR HOPE 

IN GOD  
Psalm 78:7 
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